
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communiqué adopted in plenary session of the French Rector  
Conference on the 20th October 2005  

The French Rector Conference (FRC) having carefully studied the text of the 
European Charter for Researchers and the Code of Conduct for their 
Recruitment declares to be in agreement with all the principles and ideas written 
in the document addressed both to researchers and their employers. 

Consequently, the FRC wishes to become associated with these ideas and 
principles, with a formal signing of this communiqué, and invites all the French 
universities, on behalf of their own autonomy, to sign a similar declaration in 
favour of this text. 

 

The First Vice President of the FRC  
Yannick Vallée  

 


